
From: Shannon Cogan
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Re: Communications Testimony- Old Town
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:25:46 PM

Great! I'd like to talk about Clean and Safe contract renewal

On Mon, Apr 19, 2021 at 8:34 AM Council Clerk – Testimony
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

HI Shannon,

The next available spot to speak at the City Council meeting is June 2nd. Can you please
provide a brief topic, so that I may confirm your spot? Thank you!

Office of the City Auditor:  Council Clerk/Contracts
City of Portland | 1221 SW 4th Ave., Rm 130 | Portland, OR 97204
View the Council agenda | Learn about the Auditor’s Office | Report fraud, waste, or abuse

From: Shannon Cogan <cogansh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 2:40 AM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Communications Testimony- Old Town

Hello-
My name is Shannon Cogan, zip is 97227, and I would like to sign up for the next open
communications time for a Wednesday Council meeting.
Thanks!
Shannon



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 

Commissioners voted as follows (Yea or Nay) 

Rubio - 
Ryan - 
Hardesty - 
Mapps - 
Wheeler - 

Request of Shannon Cogan to address Council regarding Clean and Safe 
contract (Communication) 

June 2, 2021
Placed on file

5/25/2021

Tristan R 
Sakamoto

Digitally signed by Tristan R 
Sakamoto
Date: 2021.05.25 10:36:37 -07'00'




